
 

 

 

 

Please leave your BOWLING BALLS ON THE RACK after you are done, we will 

disinfect them before putting them away. 
 

Maximum 6 people per lane. 
 

Please stay within the seats directly behind the lane you are issued.  To maintain 

social distancing, Please DO NOT sit in any adjacent seats next to the lane you are 

issued. 

 

Bumpers can be put up for the lane, please see the desk and 6 or 7-pound bowling 

balls are at the desk for those under 6 years old.   

 

DO NOT cross the foul line for any reason.  Ask the control desk for assistance. 

 

Please return rental shoes to the control desk. 

 

Smoking IS NOT allowed in the Bowling Center, please use the Bar or the Casino. 

 

Food and Beverages purchased in the casino may be brought up to the Bowling 

Center, no outside food or beverages allowed. 

 

Thank you for Bowling at The Orleans! Please visit us again soon. 


